
  

MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THE PLANNING COMMITTEE OF TYWYN TOWN COUNCIL 
HELD ON TUESDAY 22nd MARCH 2022 AT 6.00PM IN THE COUNCIL OFFICE  

 

PRESENT:  Councillor: Alun Wyn Evans (Chair) 
 

Councillors: John Pughe, Ron McCoo 
   
OFFICERS PRESENT: Chris Wood, Town Clerk 
 
IN ATTENDANCE: Anne Lloyd-Jones, Aled Lewis, Eileen Jones 
 

1 APOLOGIES 
Nancy Clarke, Rowan Smith, Cathy Evans. 

 

2 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST AND PERSONAL CONNECTION 

 None declared. 

   

3 TO DISCUSS PLANNING APPLICATION C22/0232/09/LL  Maes Idris, Tywyn 

 

Councillors discussed at length the application and whilst concerns were raised at the number of 

proposed parking spaces, it was not felt that the application should be objected to. The Clerk will 

submit comments concerning the number of spaces in total, whether the surface will be permeable 

and whether electric charging points will be installed. 

 

 

The meeting was declared closed at 7.00pm 
 


